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2019 Bake Sale Volunteers Jane Manuszak, Jackie Volk, and Roslyn Wise 

 

Friends of Union County Library Announce May 6 Bake Sale 

 

Friends of Union County Library (FOUCL) is excited to once again be offering cookies, 

cakes, pies, breads, brownies, and other delicious treats to the public in the Community Room at 

Union County Public Library. We have scheduled this bake sale for the Friday before Mother’s 

Day (May 6) with the thought that our baked goods make excellent additions to Mother’s Day 

celebrations. Please plan to stop by from 10:00 AM until 2:00 PM to make a purchase. Keep in 

mind that the most popular items have usually sold the earliest at past sales. One year we had 

several pies that didn’t make it into the library because someone bought them in the library 

parking lot as they were coming out of a member’s car trunk! The funds raised go towards 

financial support of the library. Some of the ways the funds have been used in the past include 

buying picture books for the children of the library, supplementing funds for the Summer 

Reading Program entertainers, and buying books and magazines for the library, above and 

beyond what their annual budget allows. 

April and May are going to be busy months for FOUCL members. All members are 

encouraged to gather at the library at 1:00 PM on April 12th to recognize and honor the library 

staff (see below for a way everyone in the community can thank them). The following week, on 

April 20, we have a meeting, and on May 6 we will hold our first in-person fundraiser bake sale 

since November of 2019. 

As FOUCL members continue to honor library workers at Union County Public Library 

during the month of April, you are invited to join us in writing thank-you notes to them. There is 

a sign of appreciation on the Friends Room door at the library. This door is directly to your left 

as you enter. We have provided Post-It notes and pens to use for messages that will be shared 

with the staff at the end of the month. You have all of April to add a message to our sign. 

The next FOUCL meeting is Wednesday, April 20, beginning at 2:00 PM, in the 

Community Room at Union County Public Library. This meeting is open to all members, and 

anyone interested in becoming a member. Please join us! 
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